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NOTIFICATION  TO  THE  PARTIES 

No. 2010/040 Geneva, 6 December 2010 

CONCERNING: 

CITES email alert service 

1. The CITES Secretariat has established an email alert service on its website. By subscribing to it, users 
receive emails informing them on CITES activities, such as issuance of Notifications to the Parties, 
meetings, press releases, etc. 

2. To ensure that officials responsible for implementing CITES are kept informed of new developments that 
may impact on their work and responsibilities, the Secretariat intends to include in its alert mailing list all 
CITES Authorities that have not already subscribed.  

3. Users of this service can always unsubscribe by following the instructions included in every email alert. 

4. Questions on the CITES email alerts should be sent to Mr Marcos Regis Silva (marcos.silva@cites.org). 
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